
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  060296 Sale Date - 8/23/2006

Are we to assume, that since we hold a State of Ohio Electrical Contractors license and are prequalified with ODOT to do all the 
work types that are associated with this project, that we are qualified to perform all the proposed work on this project with our 
current employees? 

Question Submitted: 6/14/2006 1Question Number:

Are reference numbers 7,10,and 26 going to definitely be performed twice during the contract as written in the planned notes?

If so, then why does reference number 7 show a quantity of 5,866?  

Question Submitted: 7/6/2006

Yes, the references will be performed twice.  See Sheet 30 for quantities 2644+289= 2933 X 2 = 5866

2Question Number:

The requirement for Work Type F was issued on July 24, however, Work Type F has not been specified on any of the bid items.  
Have all of the units been changed to this new work type? 

Question Submitted: 8/1/2006 3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


